
                                                   PID:12274 
  
 

__________________________________________________________________ 
 

OOC Pack Notice: 
Thank you for your patience whilst your items were being written and we sincerely apologise for the 

delay. 

This pack notice indicates you have received the updated version of the ribbon you gained from Apei-
ron. 

Your Ribbon ID is: 39226 

If you did not receive a ribbon, but instead made an offer, you will have received one in your pack too. 

If you did not receive a ribbon in your pack called ‘Glowing Mnemonic Orb’, please go to GOD at your 
earliest convenience and inform them you are missing a ribbon for Ribbon ID: 39226 

This item has now been fully created and you should read the visible ribbon text thoroughly. 

The item may have had further detail added to it and may return further information from divination 
or investigative rituals. 

Please ensure you dispose of the previously printed ribbon and retain this new one and attach it to 
the Orb that was provided to you. (If you did not receive an orb, you may choose a suitable orb-

shaped physrep instead to represent this item.) 

You do not need to return the Orb! They are now yours to keep. I have included a spare LED light in 
each orb if you wish to keep yours lit. If you run out of battery lights, please feel free to replace with 

one of your own or see Autumn at the Regio tent for the orb light stash. 

To Bond to this item, please see Referee Autumn at the Regio tent. 

Please be aware that only the CID named on the Ribbon can bond to this item ONCE. 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 



                                                   PID:4304 
  
 

__________________________________________________________________ 
 

OOC Pack Notice: 
Thank you for your patience whilst your items were being written and we sincerely apologise for the 

delay. 

This pack notice indicates you have received the updated version of the ribbon you gained from Apei-
ron. 

Your Ribbon ID is: 39227 

If you did not receive a ribbon, but instead made an offer, you will have received one in your pack too. 

If you did not receive a ribbon in your pack called ‘Glowing Mnemonic Orb’, please go to GOD at your 
earliest convenience and inform them you are missing a ribbon for Ribbon ID: 39227 

This item has now been fully created and you should read the visible ribbon text thoroughly. 

The item may have had further detail added to it and may return further information from divination 
or investigative rituals. 

Please ensure you dispose of the previously printed ribbon and retain this new one and attach it to 
the Orb that was provided to you. (If you did not receive an orb, you may choose a suitable orb-

shaped physrep instead to represent this item.) 

You do not need to return the Orb! They are now yours to keep. I have included a spare LED light in 
each orb if you wish to keep yours lit. If you run out of battery lights, please feel free to replace with 

one of your own or see Autumn at the Regio tent for the orb light stash. 

To Bond to this item, please see Referee Autumn at the Regio tent. 

Please be aware that only the CID named on the Ribbon can bond to this item ONCE. 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 



                                                   PID:8974 
  
 

__________________________________________________________________ 
 

OOC Pack Notice: 
Thank you for your patience whilst your items were being written and we sincerely apologise for the 

delay. 

This pack notice indicates you have received the updated version of the ribbon you gained from Apei-
ron. 

Your Ribbon ID is: 39224 

If you did not receive a ribbon, but instead made an offer, you will have received one in your pack too. 

If you did not receive a ribbon in your pack called ‘Glowing Mnemonic Orb’, please go to GOD at your 
earliest convenience and inform them you are missing a ribbon for Ribbon ID: 39224 

This item has now been fully created and you should read the visible ribbon text thoroughly. 

The item may have had further detail added to it and may return further information from divination 
or investigative rituals. 

Please ensure you dispose of the previously printed ribbon and retain this new one and attach it to 
the Orb that was provided to you. (If you did not receive an orb, you may choose a suitable orb-

shaped physrep instead to represent this item.) 

You do not need to return the Orb! They are now yours to keep. I have included a spare LED light in 
each orb if you wish to keep yours lit. If you run out of battery lights, please feel free to replace with 

one of your own or see Autumn at the Regio tent for the orb light stash. 

To Bond to this item, please see Referee Autumn at the Regio tent. 

Please be aware that only the CID named on the Ribbon can bond to this item ONCE. 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 
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__________________________________________________________________ 
 

OOC Pack Notice: 
Thank you for your patience whilst your items were being written and we sincerely apologise for the 

delay. 

This pack notice indicates you have received the updated version of the ribbon you gained from Apei-
ron. 

Your Ribbon ID is: 39225 

If you did not receive a ribbon, but instead made an offer, you will have received one in your pack too. 

If you did not receive a ribbon in your pack called ‘Glowing Mnemonic Orb’, please go to GOD at your 
earliest convenience and inform them you are missing a ribbon for Ribbon ID: 39225 

This item has now been fully created and you should read the visible ribbon text thoroughly. 

The item may have had further detail added to it and may return further information from divination 
or investigative rituals. 

Please ensure you dispose of the previously printed ribbon and retain this new one and attach it to 
the Orb that was provided to you. (If you did not receive an orb, you may choose a suitable orb-

shaped physrep instead to represent this item.) 

You do not need to return the Orb! They are now yours to keep. I have included a spare LED light in 
each orb if you wish to keep yours lit. If you run out of battery lights, please feel free to replace with 

one of your own or see Autumn at the Regio tent for the orb light stash. 

To Bond to this item, please see Referee Autumn at the Regio tent. 

Please be aware that only the CID named on the Ribbon can bond to this item ONCE. 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 



                                                   PID:13884 
  
 

__________________________________________________________________ 
 

OOC Pack Notice: 
Thank you for your patience whilst your items were being written and we sincerely apologise for the 

delay. 

This pack notice indicates you have received the updated version of the ribbon you gained from Apei-
ron. 

Your Ribbon ID is: 39223 

If you did not receive a ribbon, but instead made an offer, you will have received one in your pack too. 

If you did not receive a ribbon in your pack called ‘Glowing Mnemonic Orb’, please go to GOD at your 
earliest convenience and inform them you are missing a ribbon for Ribbon ID: 39223 

This item has now been fully created and you should read the visible ribbon text thoroughly. 

The item may have had further detail added to it and may return further information from divination 
or investigative rituals. 

Please ensure you dispose of the previously printed ribbon and retain this new one and attach it to 
the Orb that was provided to you. (If you did not receive an orb, you may choose a suitable orb-

shaped physrep instead to represent this item.) 

You do not need to return the Orb! They are now yours to keep. I have included a spare LED light in 
each orb if you wish to keep yours lit. If you run out of battery lights, please feel free to replace with 

one of your own or see Autumn at the Regio tent for the orb light stash. 

To Bond to this item, please see Referee Autumn at the Regio tent. 

Please be aware that only the CID named on the Ribbon can bond to this item ONCE. 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 
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__________________________________________________________________ 
 

OOC Pack Notice: 
Thank you for your patience whilst your items were being written and we sincerely apologise for the 

delay. 

This pack notice indicates you have received the updated version of the ribbon you gained from Apei-
ron. 

Your Ribbon ID is: 39222 

If you did not receive a ribbon, but instead made an offer, you will have received one in your pack too. 

If you did not receive a ribbon in your pack called ‘Glowing Mnemonic Orb’, please go to GOD at your 
earliest convenience and inform them you are missing a ribbon for Ribbon ID: 39222 

This item has now been fully created and you should read the visible ribbon text thoroughly. 

The item may have had further detail added to it and may return further information from divination 
or investigative rituals. 

Please ensure you dispose of the previously printed ribbon and retain this new one and attach it to 
the Orb that was provided to you. (If you did not receive an orb, you may choose a suitable orb-

shaped physrep instead to represent this item.) 

You do not need to return the Orb! They are now yours to keep. I have included a spare LED light in 
each orb if you wish to keep yours lit. If you run out of battery lights, please feel free to replace with 

one of your own or see Autumn at the Regio tent for the orb light stash. 

To Bond to this item, please see Referee Autumn at the Regio tent. 

Please be aware that only the CID named on the Ribbon can bond to this item ONCE. 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 



                                                   PID:8448 
  
 

__________________________________________________________________ 
 

OOC Pack Notice: 
Thank you for your patience whilst your items were being written and we sincerely apologise for the 

delay. 

This pack notice indicates you have received the updated version of the ribbon you gained from Apei-
ron. 

Your Ribbon ID is: 41762 

If you did not receive a ribbon, but instead made an offer, you will have received one in your pack too. 

If you did not receive a ribbon in your pack called ‘Glowing Mnemonic Orb’, please go to GOD at your 
earliest convenience and inform them you are missing a ribbon for Ribbon ID: 41762 

This item has now been fully created and you should read the visible ribbon text thoroughly. 

The item may have had further detail added to it and may return further information from divination 
or investigative rituals. 

Please ensure you dispose of the previously printed ribbon and retain this new one and attach it to 
the Orb that was provided to you. (If you did not receive an orb, you may choose a suitable orb-

shaped physrep instead to represent this item.) 

You do not need to return the Orb! They are now yours to keep. I have included a spare LED light in 
each orb if you wish to keep yours lit. If you run out of battery lights, please feel free to replace with 

one of your own or see Autumn at the Regio tent for the orb light stash. 

To Bond to this item, please see Referee Autumn at the Regio tent. 

Please be aware that only the CID named on the Ribbon can bond to this item ONCE. 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 
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__________________________________________________________________ 
 

OOC Pack Notice: 
Thank you for your patience whilst your items were being written and we sincerely apologise for the 

delay. 

This pack notice indicates you have received the updated version of the ribbon you gained from Apei-
ron. 

Your Ribbon ID is: 41763 

If you did not receive a ribbon, but instead made an offer, you will have received one in your pack too. 

If you did not receive a ribbon in your pack called ‘Glowing Mnemonic Orb’, please go to GOD at your 
earliest convenience and inform them you are missing a ribbon for Ribbon ID: 41763 

This item has now been fully created and you should read the visible ribbon text thoroughly. 

The item may have had further detail added to it and may return further information from divination 
or investigative rituals. 

Please ensure you dispose of the previously printed ribbon and retain this new one and attach it to 
the Orb that was provided to you. (If you did not receive an orb, you may choose a suitable orb-

shaped physrep instead to represent this item.) 

You do not need to return the Orb! They are now yours to keep. I have included a spare LED light in 
each orb if you wish to keep yours lit. If you run out of battery lights, please feel free to replace with 

one of your own or see Autumn at the Regio tent for the orb light stash. 

To Bond to this item, please see Referee Autumn at the Regio tent. 

Please be aware that only the CID named on the Ribbon can bond to this item ONCE. 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 


